
The February 2022 monthly meeting of the Central New York Region of the Sports Car Club of
America was called to order at 7:17 PM, Wednesday, February 9th, 2022, at the American
Legion in Liverpool, NY by Assistant Regional Executive Mark Bizzozero. Eight people were in
attendance.

Regional Executive’s report

No report from R.E Chris Whaley

Assistant Regional Executive’s Report

No report from Assistant R.E Mark Bizzozero

Road Rally Report

No report from Rally chair Frank Beyer

Secretary Report

Secretary Benjamin Smolen reported on outdated information on the website and that he had
lost the meeting minutes for January.  He also expressed  interest in the CNY SCCA youtube
channel being revived.

Treasurer's Report

Treasurer Jay Cartini reported the YTD for December being -$1200 with no banquet and that
the tax return would be filed within the month. Nothing of note happened in January. A check
sent to Dennis in October was cashed in October and December. Jay also reported the SCCA
had not yet been paid for the street survival in October 2021. There was a small debate on
whether or not to fund the April 2022 Street survival that ended in a decision to continue to
support the program.

Solo Cross Report

Solo Chair Mark Mangicaro reported there were no events since the last meeting and that we
would be keeping Fulton on the event schedule for this year with approximately 4 events and
one event is already on the schedule for adirondack speedway. He also reported the glen region
would be starting up autocross and that he was trying not to have the schedule conflict with
neighboring regions as well as a starting line school on the 30th of April.

Old Business

Nothing to report



New Business

Nothing to report

There was a unanimous motion to sponsor $100 for a 5k run which would put the club’s name
on the shirts.

At 8:10 PM a motion was made to adjourn the meeting. The motion was passed unanimously.


